Advanced Data Solutions LL.C
2605 Hoover Ave. Suite F
National City California 91950

Attn: Pam Martin

Dear Pam,
I just wanted to send you a word of thanks from our IT staff.

We installed the new Accounting System over six months ago. At that time we, in IT,
were told by the accounting manager to begin backing up the new system and not the old
system. It was not until the recent failure of the old system that we found out they were
still using it.

They were in the final process of conversion when the drive failure occurred. Every bit
of updated depreciation information we had was on that drive. It would have been
catastrophic and there was no backup.

You really made us look like hero’s when the data was returned to us. It saved the
accounting staff six months of work, and likely saved the manager his job. Thanks for
saving the day.

Craig Morgan
LT. Manager
NCRI Solutions



